COVID-19 UPDATE

June 26, 2022

Dear Splendido Residents,

We wanted to inform you that we have learned that **the following people have tested positive for COVID-19:**

- one resident who lives in Independent Living
- two employees who work in Independent Living
- one employee who works in Sonora

These are new cases, not previously reported. We wish these individuals a speedy recovery.

Splendido is interviewing the individuals to determine if they were in close contact with residents and/or other employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than 15 minutes).

Obviously, our community is experiencing quite a few cases of COVID-19 right now. Please take the usual steps to protect yourself—they have proven to be the most effective!

- Stay home if you feel ill—even with mild, cold-like symptoms. If you are experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19, or if you have tested positive, please reach out to your physician, and let the Concierge know.
- **Practice good hand hygiene** by washing your hands frequently for 20 or more seconds, or using hand sanitizer.
- Wear a surgical face mask that covers your mouth and nose any time you are indoors in public.

Take care and stay well.

Sincerely,

James C. Edwartoski AVP & Executive Director

PS: Please note that this letter is being shared with all residents' current emergency contacts.



